
From: johnamilne  

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:03 AM 

To: Hicks, Selwyn  

Subject: CITIZENS' FORUM 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 

 

Selwyn: 

I am writing to introduce myself & invite you to speak at Citizens’ Forum, an informal association of 

Town of The Blue Mountains’ residents pursuing accountability and openness in all aspects of municipal 

operations and management, through engaging and informing citizens and working collaboratively with 

other groups. Along with four of my neighbours, I sit on the group’s Steering Committee. 

We follow the news in all of Grey County closely and would be very interested in hearing of your 

thinking and vision. 

Citizens’ Forum meets every Tuesday afternoon in Thornbury at 4:00 p.m. An hour of socializing and 

sharing local news is followed by a guest speaker, who is allotted an hour for remarks & questions from 

the floor.. Attendance varies between 50 & 75+. 

Would you be interested in sharing your experience with our group? 

If so, I’d be pleased to provide you with additional details & find a date that meets your schedule. 

Many thanks. 

 

 

JM 

(416) 720-1390 

 


